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A Special Meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Albion was held Friday 
August 19,2016 at 5:30 pm at the Village Hall, 35 East Bank Street, Albion, New York.

Present were Mayor Dean London, Trustee Mattea Navarra and Trustee Peter Sidari

Also in attendance was Code Enforcement Officer Ronald Vendetti ,

Deputy Mayor Eileen Banker and Trustee Stanley Farone were absent

Mayor London opened the meeting with the pledge of allegiance at 5:30 PM.

RESOLUTION #15 REGARDING THE “METRO 10” RACE
Mayor London presented the following resolution, Trustee Sidari moved its adoption. It was 
seconded by Trustee Navarra.

WHEREAS the Metro 10 Race will be held on August 20,2016 and,

WHEREAS, the race route will encompass parts of both State Route 98 and 31 and,

WHEREAS, the race is a charitable event which brings hundreds of people to the Village of 
Albion providing an economic boost to the community,

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that from 7:30 am until 11:30 am on August 20,2016 State 
Route 31 from the Village limit near the intersection of Butts Road to the Village line west of 
King Street and on State Route 98 from Hazard Parkway to the Village line north of North 
Street, the Albion Police Department will establish an Event Action Plan to close streets and 
control traffic during the event.

CARRIED
ONays3 Ayes

MEETING ADJOURNED
Moved by Trustee Sidari and seconded by Trustee Navarra that there being no further business, 
the meeting is hereby adjourned at 5:31 pm.

CARRIED
3 Ayes ONays

Respectfully submitted,

Mary L. O’Sullivan 
Deputy Clerk-Treasurer
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